
 

 
 

Pupil photo consent for activities within school 
 
 

Child’s name _______________________________________                                                                                                   

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

At St Ives Infant School, we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these photos 

in the school’s prospectus, on the school’s website and on display boards around school.  

 

To comply with the General Data Protection Regulation May 2018.  We would like your 

consent to take photos of your child and use them in the ways described above. If you’re 

not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences. 

 

 

Please initial the relevant box(es) below and return this form to 

school. 

 

 

Please 

initial 

 

I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child. 

 

 

 

I am happy for photos and/or videos of my child to be used on the school 

website and social media (such as Facebook). I understand that these 

images will be available on the Internet. 

 

 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school prospectus. 

 

 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays. 

 

 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter. 

 

 

 

I am happy for photos to be taken of my child by the local press and 

publish images of my child, during special school events. 

 

 

 

I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child. 

 

 

 

Please note consent can be refused without detriment and withdrawn at anytime by 

writing to or emailing the school. 

 

Parent/Carer’s Signature: …………………………………………………………………..   Date…………………… 

 

 

 


